
Dear Parishioner,

You are formally invited to attend an amazing and fun weekend with a group of women from St. Helen 
Catholic Church.  Experience a sense of fellowship unique to the ministry called Welcome-Christ Renews 
His Parish or “CRHP” for short.


Make new friendships and renew your spirit and faith with the guidance of the Holy Spirit and the 
direction of Father Matthew DeGance, along with the ladies of Welcome-CRHP.


The weekend will begin Saturday, October 21, 2023 from 8:00 am - 9:00 pm and continue on 
Sunday, October 22, 2023 from 7:00 am - 3:30 pm.  There is no charge for this weekend and no 
expectations placed upon you - just register and show up!  All meals are provided.  The weekend is 
centered on the Holy Spirit, and you will be touched in some way to become a better Catholic, 
grandmother, mother, wife, daughter and friend.  Space is limited, so reserve your spot now to participate 
in Welcome-CRHP XII.


Fill out the registration form on the opposite side of this letter before the deadline of October 9, 2023. 
Send your completed registration via email to: CRHP@sthelenvero.org or drop it off at the church 
office.  For more information please contact one of our Invitation Coordinators:

Sharon Murray at skmmimi@icloud.com (214) 514-1143 or

Judy Arciero at jarciero@comcast.net (603) 767-9925


Wishing you God’s grace and all good things.  We look forward to seeing you in October.
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